

NAME:.....



FINAL TEST

TEENS 3



A. Read and answer the questions: (30)

Martin had a terrible day yesterday. It was the day of his vacation to Spain but it was a nightmare. He left the house at 10 o'clock in the morning and caught a taxi to the airport.

Martin went to the check-in with his luggage. When the man who worked for the airline asked for his passport, Martin became very upset. Where was his passport? Martin realized he didn't have his passport with him. What a disaster!

He jumped back into the taxi and told the driver to take him home. The driver drove quickly and Martin arrived back at his house in twenty minutes.

He ran into the house and went into his bedroom. He found his passport on the bedside table and left the house again. But the taxi wasn't there! Where was the taxi!

Martin jumped up and down angrily. "I don't believe it. The taxi left!" he shouted. He ran down the street and looked for another taxi.

After a few minutes, Martin found another taxi and told the driver to take him to the airport as quickly as possible. The traffic on the roads was very bad and, unfortunately, Martin's taxi arrived at the airport late. His plane left for Spain at 11.30 and Martin missed it. He was very sad and went to speak to the airline. They promised to get him a seat on an evening flight and Martin went home on another taxi to wait.

1. Where was Martin going on vacation?

2. What time did he leave the house?



3. How did he get to the airport?

4. When did he realize that he didn't have his passport?

5. How long did it take to go back to his house in the taxi?

6. Where was the passport?

7. What did Martin discover when he went back outside?

8. How did Martin get to the airport the second time?

9. Why did he arrive late at the airport?

10. Why did Martin go home?

B. Choose the best alternative(WRITE a, b or c). (10)

1. _____ any film stars since she arrived in Hollywood?

a- Did Rachel see b- Does Rachel see c- Has Rachel seen

2- I _____ when he arrived.

a- was cooking b- cooked c- have cooked

3- A cheetah can run _____ than a zebra.

a- more fast b- faster c- the fastest

4- I'll show the supermarket _____ I bought the cookies.

a- which b- where c- who

5- If you _____ late, you'll miss the plane.

a- wake up b- woke up c- would wake up

6- If you had a year's holiday, where _____ go?

a- did you b- will you c- would you

D. Choose the correct option to complete the exchanges below.

(20)

1)

A: What are you doing this weekend, Tom?

B: a) I don't know. Why?

b) I'm not sure. Can I think about it?

c) Bowling? I'd love to!

2)

A: Have you ever been to London?

B: a) Yes, I have!

b) Yes, I did!

c) I go to London.

3)

A: Do you fancy some pizza?

B: a) Are you sure? It's delicious.

b) Yes, I'd love some.

c) Thanks. That would be great.

4)

A: I was on TV last week.

B: a) Are you? Why?

b) Were you? Why?

c) Did you? Why?

5)

A: I think social networks are fantastic.

B: a) Yes, I'd love to.

b) Don't worry.

c) I'm afraid I don't agree.

E. Fill in the blanks with words from the box. There are **THREE extra words** which you do not need to use. (10)

IN-ON- WERE- AGO- WAS- ABOUT- NEXT-WHO- RECEIVED- THEN- MET-LAST- WHERE

A TV STAR FOR THE NIGHT

Six months 1 _____, fifteen-year-old Yasmin Khan was a talented violinist 2 _____ dreamed of appearing 3 _____ TV. That was before the day when she met a life coach. He suggested entering the *“Young Musician of the Year”* TV competition. Soon afterwards, she 4 _____ the invitation she was waiting for. Yasmin didn't get into the final of the competition. However, the next day, she 5 _____ invited to the studio of her local news programme. ‘It was amazing!’ explains Yasmin. ‘I 6 _____ the reporter who my family watch on TV every night! She was really nice and made me feel very comfortable. First, we talked 7 _____ the music I play. 8 _____ we went to the studio 9 _____ they film all the interviews. It was an achievement which fulfilled Yasmin's ambition to appear on TV. Will she be able to win the *“Young Musician of the Year”* competition 10 _____ year? We really hope so!

F. WRITING: Choose **ONE** of the topics and **write about 70 words**:
(30)

1. Imagine you are going to live in another country next year. You want to go out with your friends and do something special to celebrate.

Write an email to your friends telling them your news. Say **where** you are going to live, **how** you feel. **Invite** them to go out with you, suggest **where** to go and **what** to do.

2. A BLOG ENTRY: A friend of yours has a blog called *My friends and ME!* He has asked you to write a description of an important person in your life. You may include the following information:

- What is this person like?
- What does he / she do?
- Why is this person important to you?
- What do you usually do together?
- Can you tell a/an (funny) anecdote with this person?

[illegible]